1203 Kemble Street • Utica, New York 13501 • Phone: 315.733.8210 • Fax: 315.733.8210 • www.theabrahamhouse.org

Dear Steve and Shoff a 570:

Thank you for generous in-kind donation of household tems in memory of the Teyn valued at 1/00 to the Abraham House. As you can imagine, Abraham House needs items such as your donated items in order to offset the costs of running our house around the clock. We truly appreciate your support. Abraham House is a 501 © 3 not for profit agency so your donation is tax deductible. No goods or services were provided in consideration of this gift.

Abraham House provides around-the-clock care without charge to our terminally ill guests. Many people die alone, in unsafe surroundings or have caregivers who cannot physically provide the care to their loved one. No matter how much people may love someone, providing 24 hour care to a loved one may be just too difficult at times. Abraham House offers our guests the opportunity to die in dignity in a secure and loving home. We rely totally on donations, fundraising and small grants to ensure that we continue our important mission of caring for our terminally ill in this community. We do not receive reimbursement from insurance. Therefore, we rely on the generosity of our community.

Thank you again for your generosity and for supporting the mission of Abraham House.

Sincerely,

Patty Shenberger, Executive Director

Barb Ryczek & Sheila Vellone, Care Coordinators

Board of Directors

Staff & Volunteers